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Going Big: Public Art and Self-Promotion 

 

I was given the opportunity by the Miller Arts Scholars Minigrant to promote my art across 

UVA. My idea to promote my work through public chalkings, banners and stickers is in progress 

and will continue through the coming semester. As of this point, I have been able to fund two 

successful public chalking events and plan more this upcoming spring semester. This winter, I 

plan to order banners and stickers to be displayed and distributed in preparation for my 

upcoming thesis exhibition. I am incredibly thrilled with this new medium to work with and have 

received a lot of positive feedback from the public- often as I work! I wouldn’t have been able to 

make this happen if I wasn’t a Miller Arts Scholar, and I am very grateful for their support. 

October 13th, 2018 

Engineer’s Way 

 



 

October 23rd, 2018 

Amphitheater 

 

 


